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World Investor Week is organized every year with a view to make investors aware 

globally.  This year it was scheduled from 22 to 28 November 2021. In India also 

SEBI has been given the responsibility of spreading awareness among investors as 

National Coordinator.  It was decided to conduct awareness programs across the 

country under the aegis of IEPF, which comes under the Ministry of Corporate 

Affairs, Government of India.  In this sequence, the Department of Economics, 

Guru Nanak College, Dhanbad organized a two-day workshop on November 27 

and 28 in joint aegis with IEPF with a view to celebrate World Investor Week.  

The theme of this workshop was- "Capital Market" whose main objective was to 

make students aware on financial literacy. The keynote speaker of this program 

was Prof. Dr. Raman Ballabh (RP-IICA & CDSL), Ministry of Corporate Affairs, 

Government of India.  The program was started with the introductory speech of the 

principal, Dr. Sanjay Prasad. First of all, he discussed the capital market in detail, 

while highlighting the topic. 

 

On day-1,Prof. Dr. Raman presented a detailed lecture on several key elements 

related to capital market like savings, planning, mutual funds, capital investment, 

provisions of SEBI etc. On the day-2 of the workshop, he made the students aware 

about the various employment opportunities related to capital market. The 



workshop was attended by a large number of students and faculty members of the 

college. Those who attended the workshop include President of the Governing 

Body of the college, Sardar R. S. Chahal, Secretary Sardar D.S. Grewal, Former 

Principal P. Shekhar, Dr.  Ranjana Das, Dr. Meena Malkhandi, Prof. Amarjit 

Singh, Prof. Deepak Kumar, Prof. Suchitra, Prof. Sarita, Prof. Moushumi, Prof. 

Piyush, Prof. Chiranjit, Prof.  Daljit was present. The two day programme ended 

with vote of thanks proposed  by Prof. Sanjay Kumar Sinha, from Department of 

Commerce. 

 

The whole programme was coordinated and Technical Support provided by Prof. 

Sadhna kumari Singh, Department of Economics. 

 

 


